
There will be a Church Council meeting on 

Tuesday, Oct. 5 at 6:30 pm.  All officers and 

committee chairs are encouraged to attend.  All 

church members are welcome.  We will be          

voting on items for Charge Conference! 

Caring Cards will meet on Monday, Oct. 4 at 10 am.  

Please note the date change!  You are invited to join this 

group as they write encouraging cards and notes to          

members and ... they have a great time fellowshipping 

together! 

Young at Hearts will meet at O’Neil’s in              

Harrisonburg at 12 noon for their October       

get-together.  Anyone 55 and over, and still 

“young at heart” are invited and encouraged to join 

this lively bunch for lunch.  There will be good food,       

fellowship and lots of laughing. Please contact Carolyn 

Swartz at 540-820-9798 if you plan to attend. 

The Men’s Prayer Breakfast will be held on Saturday,  

Oct. 23 at 8 am.  Please note date change!  All men in the 

church are invited to come enjoy breakfast, and then a 

time of  prayer and fellowshipping. 

Barbara Somers will be facilitating and              

hosting a 10-week Bible study at her home.  The  

topic is “Revealing the Mysteries of Heaven” 

beginning mid October. This is a very                             

uplifting study.  She is limiting this small group to eight 

participants. Please contact Barbara at 540-421-4900 for 

more information or to sign up to join this group.  

October is Pastor Appreciation Month!  And 

Sunday, Oct. 10 is Pastor Appreciation Sunday.  

Let Pastor Dan know how appreciated he is and 

what a great job he is doing by writing him a 

note or a card.  You can also include a small gift or 

gift card.  There are cards and a box for cards in the  foyer. 

We will have the pleasure of hearing Dale Roller’s band, 

Southern Hospitality, sing at Bethany on Sunday, Oct. 24! 

We will hold our Third Annual               

Community Trunk or Treat event on 

Sunday, Oct. 24 from 4-6 pm at the 

Weyers Cave Community Center.             

Plan now to bring your children and 

grandchildren. Invite family, friends and 

neighbors.  We will need lots of helping 

hands and feet to make this an awesome outreach event.  

We also need donations of store bought pre-packaged 

cookies (Costco, Wal-Mart), miniature cupcakes, muffins, 

small cakes and pies … and candy!  Please see the article 

in the October newsletter for more information!   

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Remember Your Baptism 

Scripture: Mark 1:4-11 

Our sanctuary is always adorned with lovely               

flowers and window décor.  Thank you    

Nancy Colvin for your faithful commitment 

to providing these lovely arrangements! 

Our Annual Charge Conference will be held on Monday, 

Oct. 25 at 7 pm by Zoom.  All members are invited to join 

in as we vote on important items for the church in 2022.  

The Zoom link will be sent out to all. 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Lloyd Meadows, Jean Radocha, Johnnie Barr, 

Carolyn Roller, Audrey Bradshaw, Laura Lucas, Jan                  

Gorden, Faye Youmans, Libby Riddle, Kevin Stroop 

Extended Members:  Teresa & Brad - daughter and son-in-

law of Sharon Northrop, sister of Barbara Somers, Burke 

family - friends of Kevin & Tara Stroop, Charles Stoke - 

grandfather of Amber Casey 

Happy Birthday to … 

1st  - Carolyn Roller & Tara Stroop 

2nd - Wayne Frizzelle 

3rd - Linda Byers & Landon Ryan 

4th - Brantley Metcalfe 

6th - Mary Beth Hill, Stephen Metcalfe, Kenneth Diehl 

          October 1, 2021 


